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22nd March 2017 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am writing to draw your attention to the attached leaflet which has vital information regarding keeping your child safe online.  

It has come to my attention that a number of our pupils in years 5 and 6 are accessing social media sites and I would like to remind you that it is the opinion of the school that such sites are unsuitable for primary aged pupils, indeed many of them do not allow access for younger children at all.  Often social media can be the cause of disagreements within school and it can be distressing for children.  

On parents evening next week we will be providing an interactive display in the school hall with information regarding e-safety and we encourage all parents to come and have a look at this. 

Yours sincerely

Abigail Hopper

Headteacher
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